Weald of Kent

Grammar School

18 October 2021

Dear parents and carers
GCSE PE T-shirts and Sweatshirts

I am writing to let you know that your child has the opportunity to purchase their own GCSE polo
shirt and sweatshirt. The polo is navy blue, on the left side of the chest the Weald Logo will be
embroidered, with “GCSE PE” printed underneath; and on the right, their initials will be printed. On
the reverse of the shirt, your child’s associate number for practical moderation will be printed.

The sweatshirt is also navy blue, on the left side of the chest the Weald logo will be embroidered
and on the right side, their initials will be printed. On the reverse of the sweatshirt, GCSE PE will be
printed on the back.

These polo shirts are important for the practical moderation process of the course. The sweatshirt
is an addition. The GCSE PE students will be able to decide on sizing in their lessons. Any
amendments to sizes can be made by emailing nwarr@wealdgs.org, prior to the deadline.

The polo shirts will cost £16 and the sweatshirts will cost £18; payments should be made via
www.parentpay.com. If you experience any difficulty accessing your ParentPay account, please
contact the Finance Department on financequeries@wealdgs.org. Students will not be excluded if
unable to purchase this shirt due to financial hardship, if this is the case please contact the Finance
Department.

The deadline for payment is 19 November. If you have any questions or queries regarding this,
please do not hesitate to contact the PE Department.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Warr
Teacher of PE

Headteacher: Mrs E Bone BA (Hons), MA

Tudeley Lane, Tonbridge, Kent TN9 2JP

Tel: 01732 373 500

Email: school@wealdgs.org
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